From: Cathy Fantz

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Sen Dembrow; Sen Roblan; Sen Olsen; Sen Thomsen; Sen Findley; Sen Prozanski
Subject: Letter in support of Legislative Concept 19

Date: Sunday, January 19, 2020 8:34:41 PM

To the Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural Resources:

I am a rural timber owner in Clackamas County and the grandmother of a 3-month-old baby. 1
want my granddaughter to have a healthy environment in which to grow up. Timber Unity is
a radical fringe group and does not speak for me or the timber owners who are my neighbors.

I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future and applaud you for your actions in
acknowledging that we must do something to immediately reduce (and ultimately eliminate)
the CO2 emissions now so freely polluting our air.

This is not a partisan issue! Thank you for persevering in creating climate change legislation
on behalf of the greater good for all of the people of Oregon, our children and our
grandchildren.

Sincerely,

Cathy Fantz

Eagle Creek, Oregon



